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Dear parent/carer, 

 

I am delighted to invite you to attend a parent/carer stay-and-play session in the nursery on 

either Tuesday 4th October or Thursday 6th October from 9:00am-10:00am. Due to health 

and safety reasons, only two parents/carers can attend one of these sessions. During this 

session, you will be able to explore the different areas within the nursery with your child. 

Please let your child’s keyworker know your preferred date. 

 

We are delighted to be able to have parents/carers back into our nursery and hope you can 

attend one of these sessions.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dawn Simpson 

Head Teacher 

21.9.22 
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